
Youth Service:  Homeless Coalition 

“Let no one despise you for your Youth, but set for the believers 

an example in speech, in conduct, in faith, in love, in purity”  

- 1 Timothy 4:12.    

As equal members of an active church, service is an important 

element for the Youth Disciples of the Winter Park Presbyterian 

Church!  For years this church has served the Homeless Coalition, 

providing food, socks, toiletries, and so much more once a month and this month the Youth are 

invited to take part in this service project!   

On Friday, January 26 the Youth will meet at Winter Park Presbyterian Church at 4:00, for a 

quick pizza dinner before joining in and assisting with the Homeless Coalition.  We will help 

with last minute preparations for the food and pack it into cars and then be on our way.  We will 

return to the Church Parking Lot for pick-up at 8:00.  There will be NO Youth Group on 

Sunday, January 28.   

Thank you for understanding that service is an important experience for the Youth Disciples and 

families are of course welcomed and encouraged to join in!  Suggested dress code is casual, 

jeans and a T-shirt will do, but shoes must be close-toed for safety purposes.  For this special 

event Service Hours will be given to participating Youth!  Please RSVP with Emily Wasser or 

call the Church office by Wednesday, January 17! 

 

Youth Service:  Homeless Coalition 

“Let no one despise you for your Youth, but set for the believers 

an example in speech, in conduct, in faith, in love, in purity”  

- 1 Timothy 4:12.    

As equal members of an active church, service is an important 

element for the Youth Disciples of the Winter Park Presbyterian 

Church!  For years this church has served the Homeless Coalition, 

providing food, socks, toiletries, and so much more once a month and this month the Youth are 

invited to take part in this service project!   

On Friday, January 26 the Youth will meet at Winter Park Presbyterian Church at 4:00, for a 

quick pizza dinner before joining in and assisting with the Homeless Coalition.  We will help 

with last minute preparations for the food and pack it into cars and then be on our way.  We will 

return to the Church Parking Lot for pick-up at 8:00.  There will be NO Youth Group on 

Sunday, January 28.   

Thank you for understanding that service is an important experience for the Youth Disciples and 

families are of course welcomed and encouraged to join in!  Suggested dress code is casual, 

jeans and a T-shirt will do, but shoes must be close-toed for safety purposes.  For this special 

event Service Hours will be given to participating Youth!  Please RSVP with Emily Wasser or 

call the Church office by Wednesday, January 17! 


